
VOICE IN THE WILDERNESS 
Stories from the Pine Ridge Indian Reservation 
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I love this simple picture at the Dream Center  
playground. The children love the swings. 
Thank you Jesus that we can provide them.~ 

Praise the Lord for all things! Fall has returned 
again this year and for that we should be very 
thankful. All of us are facing troubles around us 
each day but together with Christ we can over-
come each and every struggle and praise HIM! 
Keeping our eyes on things above and not below, 
our treasures are there and that we can be as-
sured if we would surrender all to the one and 
only Jesus Christ, Lord of Lord, King of Kings! As 
each day passes we pray for endurance in a trou-
bled world. We pray for each of our partners and 
their families. This fall we are expecting great 
things as we finish the construction work, dou-
ble up on outreach love and bible studies for the 
winter months. We hope you will keep us in your 
thoughts and prayers as the Lord guides us each 
day to bring His message to a forgotten people. 
On the back of this newsletter is our Christmas 
flyer. We ask if you can share this flyer with fam-
ily, friends, church, schools and anywhere they 
can help, in hopes to giving lots of under-
privileged children a gift this December. You 
may use plastic bins, which are great, or shoe 
boxes. Shoe boxes you can wrap with the lid 
wrapped separately, please. Bins you can place a 
pretty bow! Also boxes of toys unwrapped is 
fine. New toys only please. Skateboards and bas-
ketballs no need to wrap! Thank you! Have a 
wonderful and safe fall. Gary and Lori~ 
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